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JUNE 1ST MEETING 
Our regular meeting on June 1st was held at Lion President Craig Brose’s house.  We had a 
great time!  Thank you Lion President Craig and Kristi! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music in the Parking Lot 
The date is August 18th. Lion Judy is the chair person. Jason Deiter has volunteered to be 
our musician. We will again be serving hamburgers and sweetcorn. It will be free will 
donation for the meal. We plan on serving from 4:30 p.m. until 7:00 p.m. like last year. 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their 

birthdays in July: Cathy Rufer (16); Tammy Oestreich (21); Darren McAlpine (24); Peggy 
Wick (28). 

UPCOMING 
June 28th – *Lions night at the Orphans game*  
July 6th – Meeting - 6:30 p.m. potluck meal – Social 6:00 p.m., Meeting 7:00 p.m.  
July 20th – Installation of Officers and Governor’s Night - 6:30 p.m. potluck meal – Social 6:00 p.m., Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
August 18th – Music in the Parking Lot 
 

*LIONS NIGHT AT THE ORPHANS GAME* 
Our Lions Club are special guests at the Orphans baseball game on Wednesday, June 
28th. Please arrive by 6:45 pm and wear your vest or Lions shirt. President Craig will 
be throwing out the first pitch and the Lions are going to be asked to join the players 
on the field for the National Anthem. Please try to attend and show our presence at the 
game. 
 

GOOD NEIGHBOR DAYS PARADE 
Thank you to Lion Gary for representing our club in the Good Neighbor Days parade. 
Lion Gary was accompanied by his wife Becky and two of his Grandchildren. 
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PICNIC TABLES 

 
Our Lions club decided to get some new picnic tables to be donated to the City of Howard Lake. Lion Jamie Gutzmann 
suggested we have them made by a local Boy Scout who was looking for an Eagle Scout project. Boy Scout member 
Matthew Busse agreed to take on the project and the work began. Supplies were ordered and a group of Lions and 
other scout members and family members assembled at the shop class at the HLWW High School on Saturday, June 
25th to begin assembly. After a long day of work and excellent leadership from Matthew, eight new picnic tables were 
assembled and delivered to Memorial Park. 
 

DUES 

Dues are due by July 1st for the upcoming year. So far they have remained the same as last year. Individual dues are 
$60.00 and Household dues are $100.00 for a couple. We only have two members who are behind and they will receive 
statements. We will wait a couple months to mail statements to the rest of the members to save on expenses. Please try 
to pay at an upcoming meeting. 
 

OUR LIONS’ SCHOLARSHIP RECEIPIENTS 

Congratulations! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS AND GOVERNOR’S NIGHT 
Incoming Governor Peter Lendway has agreed to do our installation of Officers and Governor’s night on Thursday, 
July 20th. We would like all incoming officers to attend. It will be a potluck meal at 6:30 pm followed by the meeting. 
Spouses and special guests are welcome and encouraged to attend. 
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